
 
 

 

Get the latest information from KPU International Advising!  

 
Summer is upon us in our beautiful British Columbia! It’s the perfect time to embrace the great 
outdoors. Whether you are just starting at KPU or nearing the end, we hope you are enjoying your 
journey. No matter where you find yourself on this epic adventure, we are here to make sure you have 
the time of your lives. Check out below for some important updates and upcoming events at KPU! 

 
Reinstatement for Fall 2023! 
In May, KPU International Advising has invited 
students who were Required to Withdraw in Fall 
2022 and on Academic Suspension in Summer 
2022 for Reinstatement process to Fall 2023 
intake.  
 
Students who signed up will be expected to 
complete the Returning Student Support and 
Development Program hosted by The Learning 
Centres and meet with an Advisor to discuss their 
returning plan. A final decision for eligible students 
to return will be made available in late June.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
KPU International Student Resources 
At KPU, we have many resources and services 
available to help international students achieve 
academic success. 
 
For a guide to the resources and services, visit 
KPU International Student Academic Support.  
 

 
PGWP Live Workshop on June 21, 2023!  
Have questions about the PGWP application? 
Join us live as our experienced International 
Education Advisors will walk you through the 
PGWP application process in detail.  
 
Time: Wed, June 21, 12:00 - 1:30 PM 
Location: Online on MS Teams 
 
For more information, visit: 
https://www.kpu.ca/international/advising 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 
Applying for Graduation 
Is this Summer your final term at KPU? If so, it is 
crucial that you apply for graduation to ensure 
you are on track to graduate with your intended 
credential. 
 
For more information on how to apply for 
graduation, watch our video How Do I Apply To 
Graduate? on our KPU International Advising 
YouTube channel. 
 

 
Health & Wellness  
Looking for ways to improve your physical and 
mental wellbeing? Here are some tips and 
resources to help you stay healthy. 
 
Want to make new connections on campus or gain 
skills to help you become a more resilient student? 
Join the Peer Resilience Program workshops in 
June on Healthy Behaviours & Nature (June 6) and 
Social Connections (June 13). No sign-up is 
needed!  
 

 

 

Please feel free to contact us at KPU International if you have any questions or require support. 

> kpu.ca/international  internationalstudents@kpu.ca 
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